HANOVER

PROPERTY COMPANY

May 23, 2018

RE: M3 Ranch Zoning Case
Dear Members of the Mansfield City Council,

We respectfully request a thirty (30) day continuance of the 3" reading of the above mentioned zoning
case. This 30 days will allow us to continue to work with staff on important items pertaining to the this

case.
Since w
Ben Luedtke
Exec. Vice President
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